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February 21, 2017

Alex Coates, General Manager

P.O. Box 24055

Oakland, CA 94623

Email: alex.coates@ebmud.com

Subject: East Bay Regional Communications System

Dear Mr. Coates,

The East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) and the East Bay Regional Communications
System Authority (EBRCSA) have been partners since 2007 when we began to build a Public
Safety Radio System which is referred to as the “System of Systems”. The Radio System allows
Law Enforcement, Fire, and Emergency Service providers to seamlessly communicate within
Alameda and Contra Costa County. We appreciate the partnership, which began with General
Manager, Dennis Diemer, and has continued over the years as the system was built and began
operation in May of 2013. The system covers both counties from 31 strategically located
transmission sites throughout Alameda and Contra Costa County. Three (3) of the sites are on
property owned by EBMUD; Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We are very fortunate that EBMUD
and the Counties and Cities in Alameda and Contra Costa have committed resources to ensure the

system provides interoperability to all member agencies.

As EBMUD prepares to become a member of EBRCSA, I write to you concerning a change to the
agreement, and the sites EBMUD has provided: Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We designed and
built our radio system incorporating these locations, which EBMUD has provided at no charge to
EBRCSA. The three sites are critical to the radio coverage provided by EBRCSA. However,
EBMUD has proposed an annual reoccurring charge of $35,000 per site for a total of $105,000,
which will pay for their subscription to EBRCSA and offset the cost of equipment necessary such
as dispatch consoles, radios, and antenna, for EBMUD members to utilize the system.

Historically, members of EBRCSA have all provided infrastructure such as microwave, towers,
and shelters absorbing the cost themselves. With this proposed agreement, EBMUD will be the

only agency charging EBRCSA for the areas with equipment in place.

The original business plan of EBRCSA was designed on the agreement that each member agency
would provide what resources they had at no charge to ensure the operating costs for the system
remain the lowest possible for every member agency. EBMUD's proposed annual charge of
$105,000 per year changes that business model, potentially opening the door for other agencies to



charge for the infrastructure they have been previously providing, thereby increasing the monthly
cost for every member of EBRCSA.

Sincerely, _

Mayor, City of Albany

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Tom McCarthy, Executive Director, EBRCSA
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February 21, 2017

Andy Katz, Board Member Ward 4

P.O. Box 24055

Oakland, CA 94623

Email: Andy.Katz@ebmud.com

Subject: East Bay Regional Communications System

Dear Mr. Katz,

The East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) and the East Bay Regional Communications
System Authority (EBRCSA) have been partners since 2007 when we began to build a Public
Safety Radio System which is referred to as the “System of Systems”. The Radio System allows
Law Enforcement, Fire, and Emergency Service providers to seamlessly communicate within
Alameda and Contra Costa County. We appreciate the partnership, which began with General
Manager, Dennis Diemer, and has continued over the years as the system was built and began
operation in May of 2013. The system covers both counties from 31 strategically located
transmission sites throughout Alameda and Contra Costa County. Three (3) of the sites are on
property owned by EBMUD; Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We are very fortunate that EBMUD
and the Counties and Cities in Alameda and Contra Costa have committed resources to ensure the

system provides interoperability to all member agencies.

As EBMUD prepares to become a member of EBRCSA, I write to you concerning a change to the
agreement, and the sites EBMUD has provided: Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We designed and
built our radio system incorporating these locations, which EBMUD has provided at no charge to
EBRCSA. The three sites are critical to the radio coverage provided by EBRCSA. However,
EBMUD has proposed an annual reoccurring charge of $35,000 per site for a total of $105,000,
which will pay for their subscription to EBRCSA and offset the cost of equipment necessary such
as dispatch consoles, radios, and antenna, for EBMUD members to utilize the system.

Historically, members of EBRCSA have all provided infrastructure such as microwave, towers,
and shelters absorbing the cost themselves. With this proposed agreement, EBMUD will be the

only agency charging EBRCSA for the areas with equipment in place.

The original business plan of EBRCSA was designed on the agreement that each member agency
would provide what resources they had at no charge to ensure the operating costs for the system
remain the lowest possible for every member agency. EBMUD‘s proposed annual charge of
$105,000 per year changes that business model, potentially opening the door for other agencies to



charge for the infrastructure they have been previously providing, thereby increasing the monthly
cost for every member of EBRCSA.

Sincerely,

C/QO L & 7 '
Feasriiiad - Sl
Mayor, City of Albany

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Tom McCarthy, Executive Director, EBRCSA
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February 21, 2017

Doug Linney, Board Member Ward 5

P.O. Box 24055

Oakland, CA 94623

Email: douglas.linney@ebmud.com

Subject: East Bay Regional Communications System

Dear Mr. Linney,

The East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) and the East Bay Regional Communications
System Authority (EBRCSA) have been partners since 2007 when we began to build a Public
Safety Radio System which is referred to as the “System of Systems”. The Radio System allows
Law Enforcement, Fire, and Emergency Service providers to seamlessly communicate within
Alameda and Contra Costa County. We appreciate the partnership, which began with General
Manager, Dennis Diemer, and has continued over the years as the system was built and began
operation in May of 2013. The system covers both counties from 31 strategically located
transmission sites throughout Alameda and Contra Costa County. Three (3) of the sites are on
property owned by EBMUD; Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We are very fortunate that EBMUD
and the Counties and Cities in Alameda and Contra Costa have committed resources to ensure the

system provides interoperability to all member agencies.

As EBMUD prepares to become a member of EBRCSA, I write to you concerning a change to the
agreement, and the sites EBMUD has provided: Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We designed and
built our radio system incorporating these locations, which EBMUD has provided at no charge to
EBRCSA. The three sites are critical to the radio coverage provided by EBRCSA. However,
EBMUD has proposed an annual reoccurring charge of $35,000 per site for a total of $105,000,
which will pay for their subscription to EBRCSA and offset the cost of equipment necessary such
as dispatch consoles, radios, and antenna, for EBMUD members to utilize the system.

Historically, members of EBRCSA have all provided infrastructure such as microwave, towers,
and shelters absorbing the cost themselves. With this proposed agreement, EBMUD will be the

only agency charging EBRCSA for the areas with equipment in place.

The original business plan of EBRCSA was designed on the agreement that each member agency
would provide what resources they had at no charge to ensure the operating costs for the system
remain the lowest possible for every member agency. EBMUD‘s proposed annual charge of
$105,000 per year changes that business model, potentially opening the door for other agencies to



charge for the infrastructure they have been previously providing, thereby increasing the monthly
cost for every member of EBRCSA.

Sincerely,

P m (7(‘ &M{W»@
aid

Mayor City of Albany

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Tom McCarthy, Executive Director, EBRCSA
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February 21, 2017

John A Coleman, Board Member Ward 2

P.O. Box 24055

Oakland, CA 94623

John.coleman@ebmud.com

Subject: East Bay Regional Communications System

Dear Mr. Coleman,

The East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) and the East Bay Regional Communications
System Authority (EBRCSA) have been partners since 2007 when we began to build a Public
Safety Radio System which is referred to as the “System of Systems”. The Radio System allows
Law Enforcement, Fire, and Emergency Service providers to seamlessly communicate within
Alameda and Contra Costa County. We appreciate the partnership, which began with General
Manager, Dennis Diemer, and has continued over the years as the system was built and began
operation in May of 2013. The system covers both counties from 31 strategically located
transmission sites throughout Alameda and Contra Costa County. Three (3) of the sites are on
‘property owned by EBMUD; Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We are very fortunate that EBMUD
and the Counties and Cities in Alameda and Contra Costa have committed resources to ensure the

system provides interoperability to all member agencies.

As EBMUD prepares to become a member of EBRCSA, I write to you concerning a change to the
agreement, and the sites EBMUD has provided: Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We designed and
built our radio system incorporating these locations, which EBMUD has provided at no charge to
EBRCSA. The three sites are critical to the radio coverage provided by EBRCSA. However,
EBMUD has proposed an annual reoccurring charge of $35,000 per site for a total of $105,000,
which will pay for their subscription to EBRCSA and offset the cost of equipment necessary such
as dispatch consoles, radios, and antenna, for EBMUD members to utilize the system.

Historically, members of EBRCSA have all provided infrastructure such as microwave, fowers,
and shelters absorbing the cost themselves. With this proposed agreement, EBMUD will be the

only agency charging EBRCSA jfor the areas with equipment in place.

The original business plan of EBRCSA was designed on the agreement that each member agency
would provide what resources they had at no charge to ensure the operating costs for the system
remain the lowest possible for every member agency. EBMUD‘s proposed annual charge of
$105,000 per year changes that business model, potentially opening the door for other agencies to



charge for the infrastructure they have been previously providing, thereby increasing the monthly
cost for every member of EBRCSA.

Sincerely,

Lr g gt Qe

Peggy‘%/IcQuald
Mayor, City of Albany

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Tom McCarthy, Executive Director, EBRCSA
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February 21, 2017

Lesa R. MclIntosh, President, Ward 1

P.O. Box 24055

Oakland, CA 94623

Email: lesa.McIntosh@ebmud.com

Subject: East Bay Regional Communications System

Dear Ms. Mclntosh,

The East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) and the East Bay Regional Communications
System Authority (EBRCSA) have been partners since 2007 when we began to build a Public
Safety Radio System which is referred to as the “System of Systems”. The Radio System allows
Law Enforcement, Fire, and Emergency Service providers to seamlessly communicate within
Alameda and Contra Costa County. We appreciate the partnership, which began with General
Manager, Dennis Diemer, and has continued over the years as the system was built and began
operation in May of 2013. The system covers both counties from 31 strategically located
transmission sites throughout Alameda and Contra Costa County. Three (3) of the sites are on
property owned by EBMUD; Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We are very fortunate that EBMUD
and the Counties and Cities in Alameda and Contra Costa have committed resources to ensure the

system provides interoperability to all member agencies.

As EBMUD prepares to become a member of EBRCSA, I write to you concerning a change to the
agreement, and the sites EBMUD has provided: Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We designed and
built our radio system incorporating these locations, which EBMUD has provided at no charge to
EBRCSA. The three sites are critical to the radio coverage provided by EBRCSA. However,
EBMUD has proposed an annual reoccurring charge of $35,000 per site for a total of $105,000,
which will pay for their subscription to EBRCSA and offset the cost of equipment necessary such
as dispatch consoles, radios, and antenna, for EBMUD members to utilize the system.

Historically, members of EBRCSA have all provided infrastructure such as microwave, towers,
and shelters absorbing the cost themselves. With this proposed agreement, EBMUD will be the

only agency charging EBRCSA for the areas with equipment in place.

The original business plan of EBRCSA was designed on the agreement that each member agency
would provide what resources they had at no charge to ensure the operating costs for the system
remain the lowest possible for every member agency. EBMUD*s proposed annual charge of
$105,000 per year changes that business model, potentially opening the door for other agencies to



charge for the infrastructure they have been previously providing, thereby increasing the monthly
. cost for every member of EBRCSA.

Sincerely,

jos s ) ()

Peggy c uaid
Mayor, City of Albany

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Tom McCarthy, Executive Director, EBRCSA
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February 21, 2017

Frank Mellon, Board Member Ward 7

P.O. Box 24055

Oakland, CA 94623

Email: francis.mellon@ebmud.com

Subject: East Bay Regional Communications System

Dear Mr. Mellon,

The East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) and the East Bay Regional Communications
System Authority (EBRCSA) have been partners since 2007 when we began to build a Public
Safety Radio System which is referred to as the “System of Systems”. The Radio System allows
Law Enforcement, Fire, and Emergency Service providers to seamlessly communicate within
Alameda and Contra Costa County. We appreciate the partnership, which began with General
Manager, Dennis Diemer, and has continued over the years as the system was built and began
operation in May of 2013. The system covers both counties from 31 strategically located
transmission sites throughout Alameda and Contra Costa County. Three (3) of the sites are on
property owned by EBMUD; Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We are very fortunate that EBMUD
and the Counties and Cities in Alameda and Contra Costa have committed resources to ensure the

system provides interoperability to all member agencies.

As EBMUD prepares to become a member of EBRCSA, I write to you concerning a change to the
agreement, and the sites EBMUD has provided: Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We designed and
built our radio system incorporating these locations, which EBMUD has provided at no charge to
EBRCSA. The three sites are critical to the radio coverage provided by EBRCSA. However,
EBMUD has proposed an annual reoccurring charge of $35,000 per site for a total of $105,000,
which will pay for their subscription to EBRCSA and offset the cost of equipment necessary such
as dispatch consoles, radios, and antenna, for EBMUD members to utilize the system.

Historically, members of EBRCSA have all provided infrastructure such as microwave, towers,
and shelters absorbing the cost themselves. With this proposed agreement, EBMUD will be the

only agency charging EBRCSA for the areas with equipment in place.

The original business plan of EBRCSA was designed on the agreement that each member agency
would provide what resources they had at no charge to ensure the operating costs for the system
remain the lowest possible for every member agency. EBMUD's proposed annual charge of
$105,000 per year changes that business model, potentially opening the door for other agencies to



charge for the infrastructure they have been previously providing, thereby increasing the monthly
cost for every member of EBRCSA.

Sincerely,
(« //)C;/ 2 '/_/(_/‘\L @"(/L'ZL/‘ q
v‘égggﬁgﬁc(}&d -
Mayor, City of Albany

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Tom McCarthy, Executive Director, EBRCSA



RLBANY

\ CITY OF ALBANY
A 1000 SAN PABLO AVENUE
URRAD CILLREE DY THE DAY il

o &j ALBANY, CA 94706
NS ‘

February 21, 2017

William B. Patterson, Vice President, Ward 6

P.O. Box 24055

Oakland, CA 94623

Email: william.patterson@ebmud.com

Subject: East Bay Regional Communications System

Dear Mr. Patterson,

The East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) and the East Bay Regional Communications
System Authority (EBRCSA) have been partners since 2007 when we began to build a Public
Safety Radio System which is referred to as the “System of Systems”. The Radio System allows
Law Enforcement, Fire, and Emergency Service providers to seamlessly communicate within
Alameda and Contra Costa County. We appreciate the partnership, which began with General
Manager, Dennis Diemer, and has continued over the years as the system was built and began
operation in May of 2013. The system covers both counties from 31 strategically located
transmission sites throughout Alameda and Contra Costa County. Three (3) of the sites are on
property owned by EBMUD; Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We are very fortunate that EBMUD
and the Counties and Cities in Alameda and Contra Costa have committed resources to ensure the

system provides interoperability to all member agencies.

As EBMUD prepares to become a member of EBRCSA, I write to you concerning a change to the
agreement, and the sites EBMUD has provided: Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We designed and
built our radio system incorporating these locations, which EBMUD has provided at no charge to
EBRCSA. The three sites are critical to the radio coverage provided by EBRCSA. However,
EBMUD has proposed an annual reoccurring charge of $35,000 per site for a total of $105,000,
which will pay for their subscription to EBRCSA and offset the cost of equipment necessary such
as dispatch consoles, radios, and antenna, for EBMUD members to utilize the system.

Historically, members of EBRCSA have all provided infrastructure such as microwave, towers,
and shelters absorbing the cost themselves. With this proposed agreement, EBMUD will be the

only agency charging EBRCSA for the areas with equipment in place.

The original business plan of EBRCSA was designed on the agreement that each member agency
would provide what resources they had at no charge to ensure the operating costs for the system
remain the lowest possible for every member agency. EBMUD's proposed annual charge of
$105,000 per year changes that business model, potentially opening the door for other agencies to



charge for the infrastructure they have been previously providing, thereby increasing the monthly
cost for every member of EBRCSA.

Sincerely,

J‘E@/b , "'?/"L:J(/z,d/i/ﬁ

Peggy Mc Yuaid
Mayor, City of Albany

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Tom McCarthy, Executive Director, EBRCSA
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February 21, 2017

Marguerite Young, Board Member Ward 3

P.O. Box 24055

Oakland, CA 94623

Email: -marquerite.young@ebmud.com

Subject: East Bay Regional Communications System

Dear Ms. Young,

The East Bay Municipal Utility District (EBMUD) and the East Bay Regional Communications
System Authority (EBRCSA) have been partners since 2007 when we began to build a Public
Safety Radio System which is referred to as the “System of Systems”. The Radio System allows
Law Enforcement, Fire, and Emergency Service providers to seamlessly communicate within
Alameda and Contra Costa County. We appreciate the partnership, which began with General
Manager, Dennis Diemer, and has continued over the years as the system was built and began
operation in May of 2013. The system covers both counties from 31 strategically located
transmission sites throughout Alameda and Contra Costa County. Three (3) of the sites are on
property owned by EBMUD; Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We are very fortunate that EBMUD
and the Counties and Cities in Alameda and Contra Costa have committed resources to ensure the

system provides interoperability to all member agencies.

As EBMUD prepares to become a member of EBRCSA, I write to you concerning a change to the
agreement, and the sites EBMUD has provided: Alta Mesa, Pearl, and Seneca. We designed and
built our radio system incorporating these locations, which EBMUD has provided at no charge to
EBRCSA. The three sites are critical to the radio coverage provided by EBRCSA. However,
EBMUD has proposed an annual reoccurring charge of $35,000 per site for a total of $105,000,
which will pay for their subscription to EBRCSA and offset the cost of equipment necessary such
as dispatch consoles, radios, and antenna, for EBMUD members to utilize the system.

Historically, members of EBRCSA have all provided infrastructure such as microwave, towers,
and shelters absorbing the cost themselves. With this proposed agreement, EBMUD will be the

only agency charging EBRCSA for the areas with equipment in place.

The original business plan of EBRCSA was designed on the agreement that each member agency
would provide what resources they had at no charge to ensure the operating costs for the system
remain the lowest possible for every member agency. EBMUD®s proposed annual charge of
$105,000 per year changes that business model, potentially opening the door for other agencies to



charge for the infrastructure they have been previously providing, thereby increasing the monthly
cost for every member of EBRCSA.

Sincerely,

Peggﬁ? é W W

uaid
Mayor, City of Albany

cc: EBMUD Board of Directors
Tom McCarthy, Executive Director, EBRCSA



